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Dear Parent/Carer,

WELCOME BACK

It was lovely to welcome back the children yesterday and we hope that they had a great summer break. The staff were very impressed by the punctuality of the children and we were glad that you had all remembered that we started later! Thank you to you all for following the uniform policy. The children looked smart, ready to tackle the year ahead.

[bookmark: _GoBack]In our whole school assembly yesterday we discussed the changes to the school day and in particular the changes to dinner arrangements. The children now wait for the whistle to go and a number card to go up to indicate when it is their turn to go into the dinner hall. Then when it is time to return to class a bell rings and a number card goes up. This worked really well yesterday, but we will be monitoring procedures as we go along because this is new to all of us! All children in Years 3-6 have the option to eat their packed lunch inside but if they wish to eat it outside, when the weather is nicer, that is also an option. 

We also introduced our new school motto and values in assembly. These were created as a result of a number of staff training sessions and all staff contributed to them. We will be discussing them further with the children over the coming weeks. For your information these are:

 Motto    Believe, achieve. Together we succeed.
Values                            TEAMWORK
                                    KINDNESS
                                          INSPIRATION
                                  RESPECT
                                               BEING CREATIVE
                      DETERMINATION
We say goodbye to Lynn Harrold today after ten years. Lynn finished her degree in July and has been lucky enough to secure a job where her degree will be invaluable. We wish Lynn best wishes for the future.
We look forward to working with you all over the next academic year.
Thank you for your continued support.
Miss Brook and the Westborough Team
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